

16<sup>th</sup> May 2024

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE

Deputy Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS

Dear Parent/Carer

We are writing to you today with a profound sense of pride in our Year 11 students. Over the past few days, as they have navigated the initial phase of their exams, their exemplary behaviour and approach to this challenging time have been truly commendable.

We have observed a remarkable display of responsibility, punctuality, and preparedness from each student, demonstrating their commitment and maturity.

As a school, we are very proud of them, and you, as parents, should feel equally proud of the maturity and dedication your children have shown. It is a testament to the supportive environment you have fostered at home, and it is clear that our students are reaping the benefits of this nurturing environment.

## **Looking Ahead:**

As we continue through the exam period, it is crucial that this excellent standard is maintained. Please continue to encourage your child to stay focused, keep up with their revision, and adhere to the exam protocols that are in place. Maintaining this momentum will be key to their ongoing success and will help them to achieve the best possible outcomes in their examinations.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Together, we are nurturing a community of dedicated, responsible young individuals who are sure to excel not only in their exams but in all their future endeavours.

Warm regards

The Year 11 Team









